
From: Rajmohan Rajah  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 3:45 PM 
To: Clerks Public <Clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: New apartment development 

 I'm opposing this development,  it's not good and not safe for our community. People we 
elected are siding with the developers for their benefit,  political support and their pockets. It's 
not fair for the taxpayers of the community.  

 

From: Rajmohan Rajah  

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 5:24 PM 

To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 

Subject: RE: New apartment development 

 

Hello Sir, this development is located 14th Ave and markham rd intersection on 14th Avenue. 

Thank you.  
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